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Hello families, 
 
Finally, the sunshine has returned. I hope you all managed to make the most of it this 
weekend.  
 
A brilliant start to the summer term last week. The children returned positive and ready to 
learn so thank you. Environmental Week was a huge success. The children wrote brilliant 
class letters to their local councillor highlighting the huge charges schools face for their 
recycling. They used their voices brilliantly as Rights Respecters.  
 
This week, I will continue to introduce new learning. In computing, we will be creating 
branching databases as an identification tool. In art, we’ll study Stone Age cave paintings 
and consider how we can replicate these in a digital age. In music, we are learning a disco 
song using percussion to accompany the music and in RE, we are learning about Hinduism.  
Our writing will consist of a short diary entry and in maths, we will continue to look at units 
of measurement.  
 
Our PE session will be on Wednesday. We are continuing with athletics. Our learning this 
week will introduce relay running. Please be aware afterschool clubs start this week. There 
is a fantastic choice of clubs on offer this term. As always, homework will need to be 
returned on Monday.  
 
Have a brilliant week,  
 
Mr Hughes  
 


